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Dear Inn of Court Members and Prospective Members:

~ Youare cordially invited to the Organizational meeting of the Benjamin Franklin
American Inn of Court. The meeting will be held on:

Wednesday, September 17, 2008, at 6:00 p.m.

This is an organizational meeting to kick off the 2008 - 2009 program year. Attached is
an outline of this year’s program topics, which will be both informative and entertaining.

The meeting will be held at the offices of Woodcock Washburn, LLP, Cira Centre, 12th
Floor, 2929 Arch Street, Philadelphia, PA. Attendees will need a picture ID and to sign in with
security in the lobby. The security guard will direct you to the meeting place.

If you plan to attend, please RSVP by Friday, September 12, 2006 to Stam Stamoulis,
telephone (302) 778-8431, email: Stamoulis@fr.com. Immediately following the program will be
a social hour with hors d'oeuvres and beverages.

We encourage you to receive meeting notices by email. If you are receiving this notice by
mail only, please send your email address to Stamoulis@fr.com.

Also, enclosed is a Membership Application. Please complete the form and return it
with your yearly dues to the address indicated on the form. By completing the Membership
Application and paying the nominal dues, CLE credit will become available to you at no charge
for all of our substantive meetings.

We look forward to seeing you on September 17!
Sincerely,

acques L. Etkowicz
President



